
From: Sandra Rabon <sandrarabon@gmail.com>
To: Lt. Governor's OfficeLtGov@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 3/25/2017 10:24:28 AM
Subject: Fwd: Delivery Status Notification (Failure)

Subject: Editorial

Good morning Lt Governor Bryant,

I read your article this morning in the paper and could not agree more with what you are expressing. 
Changes do need to occur before more money is thrown to an organization that is set-up for failure 
by the fact that there is no one accountable for our rising deaths on SC roads. We lost our son in 
December, 2015 due to road conditions that were reported over and over again and no one even put 
out a warning sign. His death and many others could have been prevented by someone doing their 
job which is acting on recurring accident scenes. This should be a basic, everyday process of the 
SCDOT. Sadly, it is not. So more money would not save the many lives lost that continue to grow 
each month, each year. Procedure changes and accountability is the answer. Changing the structure 
as you mention makes sense. Could you imagine a Corporation knowing of an unsafe, deadly 
condition and doing nothing?

Please read my daughters change.org, search "Tripp", and you will see we have support of almost 
6,000 SC residents as well as multiple stories of injuries and deaths caused by inaction on the part of 
SCDOT. It is heart breaking. Please click on the links at the bottom as well.

Please let us know if we can help you.

Sandra Rabon/843-412-8932
Tripp's mom
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